From: Dr. Steven Caponegro, Superintendent of Schools
Subject: Referendum Video Update #6 (Year 2) + Info.
Date: August 4, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff,

Please find attached our Referendum Video Update #6 (Year 2) discussing the
incredible progress made over the summer. The district's referendum projects

continue to be on schedule and we look forward to the opening of school on
September 13th. Please also visit our district's Referendum Website to review
previous videos, pictures, updates, and further information.

As the opening of the school year approaches and further guidance is expected
from the State, the district has taken a proactive approach and is prepared for
multiple scenarios; therefore, communication regarding health/operating procedures
will be communicated to you shortly based on the anticipated guidance from the
State.

Additionally, we would like to welcome our new Pre-School/Kindergarten parents
and parents new to the community to our Florham Park School "family”.

I hope that you all are enjoying your summer with family and friends!
Sincerely,
Dr. Caponegro

Superintendent of Schools
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